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Dr. Chaesub Lee

Director, Telecommunication Standardization Bureau
International Telecommunication Union (ITU)

Place des Nations

1211 Geneva 20, Switzerland

Dear Dr. Lee,

This is our official letter to express Fujitsu’s support of the following candidate from Fujitsu
Limited, as a sector member, for the ITU-T Study Group Officer position as below:

Mr. Takafumi Hashitani, candidate for Vice-Chairman of Study Group 20

The above candidate has continued to contribute significantly to the work of Study Group 20 for
considerable amount of time and have achieved a great many success.

I believe that he is exceptionally well-qualified candidate and will contribute extensively to the
work of Study Group management. Fujitsu and our candidate commit time and resources to
fulfill the duties of Vice-Chairman for his four year term.

Thank you very much for taking your time and consideration of the above candidate for the
ITU-T Study Group Officer position.

Sincerely yours,

Ky e Gy —

Kazuhiko Ogawa

Executive Fellow
Network Business Group
Fujitsu Limited
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